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Law Enforcement Coordinating Committee

District of Arizona
United States Attorney’'s Office
Two Renaissance Square
40 N. Central Avanug, Suite 1200
Phoenix, Arizona 85004-4408
(802) 514-7500
FAX: (602) 514-7586

February 11, 2002

Karl G. Aucrbach, Assistant Chief
Selt River Police Department
10005 E. Osborn Road

Scottsdale, AZ 85256

RE: Nevada vf}'ks

Dcar Assistant-Ehief Averbach:

I’'m sure by now you are aware of the recent Supreme Court case, Nevada v. Hicks, a decision that bas a
potential for great impact on existing state, county, and tribal law enforcement relationships in Arizona. As the
Chairman of the Law Enforcement Coordmatmg Comumittee, ] write to encourage continued cooperation
between all state, county, tribal and federal law enforcement agencies in the wake of this decision.

This decision has created a fervor of discussion due to the potential negative impact that it has on
historic, developing, and existing Arizona state, county, and tribal law enforcement agreements, Statewide
meetings invalving state, comnty and tribal agencies and government representatives have already begun and
will continue to take place in the coming months to determine the impact of this decigion on existing Anzona
state laws, policies and procedures.

Law enforcement in Arizona has a proud history of cooperation and prafessionalism, While the impact
and meaning of the Nevada v. Hicks decision is discussed, it is my hope that state, county and federal law
enforcement ageticies will continue to cooperate and coordinate law enforcement activities and investigations
with the appraptiate tribal law enforcement agency. To do otherwise, would create public safety concerns and
reverss the high standards of profcssionalism sach of our agencies have set.

T am proud to represent the LECC, an organization that has helped to create opeu dialogue and
cooperation in combating crime in Arizona. Working together, we will continue to provide safe living and
working environments for all Arizona citizens.

1look forward to secing you in Prescott this May.
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PAUL X.
United States Attormey
District of Arizona
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